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For Immediate Release:        

 

Festival Hydro Thanks Customers Who Switched to Paperless 

$3,100 Donated to UNITED WAY PERTH-HURON 
 

Stratford, ON  

 

Festival Hydro is pleased to announce $3,100.00 was raised in support of United Way Perth-Huron.  

During the campaign, Festival Hydro donated $5.00 for every account that made the choice to register 

for paperless billing.  

 

Festival Hydro wishes to thank all their customers who made the decision to switch. It is a testament 

that when we all make choices for change, regardless how small they may first appear, together they 

make a big impact.  

 

United Way Perth-Huron is a leading community not-for-profit organization, touching the lives of many 

people annually that works with over 40 different supported partners, projects and programs – a 

staggering number of initiatives that improve lives and builds strong local communities. 

 

Festival Hydro services customers in the municipalities of Stratford, St. Marys, Seaforth, Hensall, Zurich, 

Dashwood and Brussels, together we can all help United Way Perth-Huron meet their campaign goal.  
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